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The Director 

cf- Legislative Council 

Standing Committee on Public Accountability 

Parliament House 

Macquarie Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Submission to the Inquiry into the Impact of WestConnex 

Name: Kate Cutler 

To the Director, 

August 2018 

Please find my comments on the Inquiry into the impact of WestConnex based on the Terms of 

Reference as follows. 

I agree to my name being published. 

{i) The cost of the project against its current valuation as determined through the sale of the 

Sydney Motorway Corporation and whether it represents a good investment for NSW 

taxpayers 

{j) Any other related matter 

That it will only deliver more traffic in Newtown/surrounds which is already severely clogged, 

impacting residents quality of like and environment 
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